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April 26, 2011 
 
 
Gene Ferrick 
Chair 
Campus Affairs Committee 
 
Dear Gene, 
 
The Senate Executive Committee (SEC) reviewed the Campus Affairs Committee’s request 
for a deadline extension on its report regarding the “Consideration of a Campus-Wide 
Helmet Policy at the University of Maryland 10-11-33”.  We would like to commend your 
committee for its careful review of creating such a policy on our campus.  The SEC 
recognizes that crafting an appropriate policy and implementation plan requires additional 
time. We are happy to extend the deadline for your report to December 1, 2011.  Please let 
me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Linda Mabbs 
Chair 
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